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Alabama Woodturners Association 

 

A member of the American Association of Woodturners 

January 2014 

  

Location: Homewood Senior Center at 816 Oak Grove Road, Homewood, AL 35209 
Web Site: www.alabamawoodturners.com 

Coming Events 
January 2014–  
Tommy Hartline 
February—Keith Burns 
March—TBA 
April—Kimberly Winkle 
May-TBA 
June-TBA 
July—Leopold Frilot 
August—TBA 
September—Joe Ruminski 

Officers of AWA 

President – Richard Serviss 

Vice President – Tommy Hartline 

Treasurer – Jennifer Smith 

Secretary – Laura Reder 

Directors:  Staten Tate, Bill West, 
John Sowell, Dwight Hostetter  

Web Master – Michael 
Malinconico 

Training – Phil Fortmeyer 
Newsletter Editor – Dave 
Chanslor  

  

Inside this issue: 

 

 
2215B Pelham Pkwy N (US 31) 
Pelham, AL 35124 
Phone: (205) 988-3600 
Web Site:  www.woodcraft.com 
Email:  Woodcraft511@bellsouth.net 
Manager: Jay MacDougall 
Store Hours: 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday: 9 am – 7 pm 
Thursday: 9 am – 9 pm 
Saturday: 9 am – 6 pm 
Sunday: noon – 5 pm 

 

  
  

Our January wood turning demonstration 
will be by Tommy Hartline, 
who will show us how to turn 
an “odd wobbler”.  It should be 
a very interesting demo.  Tom-
my is one of our top turners. 
Tommy is also our program 
chairman for 2014 and has been busy  lin-
ing up programs for 2014.  As you can see 
for the coming events box on the left, sev-
eral good programs have been lined up.  If 
you would like to do a demo this year, con-
tact Tommy. 

 
From Richard: 
The Christmas Party was great and so was 
the food.  The pictures and drawing winners 
are on the next page.  We sent pictures of our 
Christmas Tree  at Children's Hospital to North 
Woods Figured Woods who will feature our 
support of the hospital in their newsletter 
which goes to over 3,000 people. If you want 
to check it out, go to 
www.nwfiguredwoods.com and sign up for the 
newsletter. 
 

 **Notice** 

 

http://www.woodcraft.com/
mailto:Birmingham-retail@woodcraft.com
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Christmas Party! 

The annual AWA Christmas Party was held at our December meeting.  Elections were held at the 

November meeting as previously announced. The prize winners were:  

John Sowell—Tennessee Symposium, Dwight Hostetter— Ornament Raffle and Richard Serviss—

Monthly raffle. 

Thanks to those who put on a great spread of holiday cheer! 


